V.

Sent: 17 January 2020 10:28
To: Masson, Clyde <clyde.masson@reading.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: TAXI FARE INCREASE

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

HI Clyde .

The Reading Cab Drivers Association

Has no objections to the rta's fare increase proposal .

A representative from the RCDA will be attending the meeting where the decision will take place .

CHAIRMAN RCDA

From: Masson, Clyde <clyde.masson@reading.gov.uk>
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 11:56 AM

To:

Subject: TAXI FARE INCREASE

Hi Guys

If you recall the RTA provided us with a request for a taxi vehicle fare increase back in September
2019. Officers then went into discussion with the RTA in respect of the detail of the request and a
revised request was produced.

You were asked if you would like to submit any increase for taxi fares, to date we have not received
any request.

If you have provided information can you please re-send asap because the cut off point for
submissions in respect of this report is the 14 January 2020.

Thank you

Clyde Masson
Principal Licensing & Enforcement Officer
Licensing | Directorate for Economic Growth and Neighbourhood Services

Reading Borough Council
Civic Offices, Bridge Street, Reading, RG1 2LU

0118 937 2453
07710 664 077

PLEASE READ - IMPORTANT INFORMATION - NO MORE ENTITLEMENTS TO DRIVE

From 01 February 2019 we implemented changes to the way private hire, hackney carriage and
school transport driver licence renewal applications were processed, as approved by the Licensing
Committee on 11 April 2018. In addition, you are no longer required to contact the DBS for a
disclosure. Please follow the link below for full information

http://www.reading.gov.uk/taxilicences




